
     

Making History

A.G.M.

at the Mechanics Institute, Meadow Street, GUILDFORD
 on Monday12th March 2018, 7 00 pm for 7 30 pm. All welcome.

Preceded by a short presentation by Alec Marshall

The Adventure Travel Film Festival has been inspiring travellers, would be
travellers and armchair travellers for nearly a decade. Originating in London the

festival now screens in England, Scotland, Victoria and now finally W.A. 

It’s an off the beaten track adventure for the whole family. See and experience 
the places, trials, challenges and ultimately the joy of people who decided to act
on the dream and just do it!

Alec will outline ways in which the Swan Guildford Historical Society might 
choose to become involved.

Making a Difference

An historical account capturing the 
challenges, triumphs and celebrations of La
Salle College since its foundation in 1954. 
Meticulously researched and written by 
Clement Mulcahy it is in a most easy to 
read style, this is a book for lovers of 
history.
The 2 volume book set is available from La 
Salle College, place your order by ringing 
9274 6266. Cost $119.    
Pictured: Clem busy book signing at the 
launch 9 February.   

   Swan Guildford Historical Society(Inc.) founded 1962          
Patrons: Ken Wyatt, AM  MP; Donna Faragher MLC, and Michelle Roberts MLA

Website: www.swanguildfordhistoricalsociety.org.au
Contact: sghistsoc@bigpond.com  Tel: 9379 1829 

http://www.swanguildfordhistoricalsociety.org.au/
mailto:sghistsoc@bigpond.com


Speaker:  9 April 2018

Our next speaker, Lois Haime, was introduced to Bill de Burgh a friend of the late Judith 
Harper, Bill was looking for someone to type out handwritten letters, letters written by 
Henry de Burgh, Lois kindly offered to oblige.
Lois realised what a wealth of information the letters contained, regarding  life of the early 
settlers, her talk, “Excerpts from Henry De Burgh’s diary from 1841” promises to 
transport us back in time.
The de Burgh brothers Henry and Robert,   arrived on the “James Matthews” in 1841. 
Their history is recorded in ‘The Breakaways’ written by Robert’s great grandson William ‐
John de Burgh and his wife Margaret.
Please join us at the Mechanics Institute, Meadow St, Guildford.  7 00 pm for 730 pm -All 
welcome, 

A.G.M. Monday 12 March 2018

We thank all our past members and new members for your continued support. We are 
keen for people to step forward, join us, and help us grow, there is much to do. 

Come to our AG.M. hear about our journey throughout 2017/18 and get on board!

 APPLICATION/RENEWAL FOR MEMBERSHIP

NAME………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

ADDRESS………………………………………………....................……………………………………...

TELEPHONE……………………………..EMAIL…………………………………………………………..

Signature………………………………….Date………………

MEMBERSHIP FEES     $20.00 PER PERSON
(Payable with this application then annually in February) 

Direct payment: Account Swan Guildford Historical Society (inc)  BSB number 066 109 
Account number 1001 1313 Reference: Please include your name/s

Cheques to be made out to Swan Guildford Historical Society (inc) and returned with this
form to: 

The TREASURER,
SWAN GUILDFORD HISTORICAL SOCIETY (INC.)
PO. Box 33 GUILDFORD WA 6935

Free entry to the Goal and precinct tours on presentation of your financial membership
card. 

Printed by Hon Donna Faragher MLC, Member for East Metropolitan Region               


